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Dear Mr. Mark Lamping:

On behalf of the San Marco Merchants Association, we would like to show our support for the
proposed plans for the Shipyards. We appreciate your transparency thus far and hope to see that it
continues throughout the process.

We believe that the proposed plans for the Shipyards will help in the activation of the core of
Jacksonville and will be beneficial for our neighborhood and the city. We envision people coming from
the Four Seasons to visit San Marco as well as the residents who live there permanently. We also
believe that the economic impacts will be substantial. We look forward to continued discussions moving

forward.

We send this letter giving our support to the proposed development as it is written today. We
hope that this proposal will move forward to improve not only our community, but our city altogether.

Sincerely,

LW,

Scott Wohlers
President

San Marco Merchants Association



